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Report Highlights: 

On September 29, 2022, Qatar’s Ministry of Public Health published updated precautionary 

requirements for some imported foodstuffs lifting a ban on U.S. poultry and poultry products from 

all U.S. states. This announcement dropped a previous June 1st, 2022, decision that banned poultry 

meat (fresh, chilled, frozen, and processed), poultry products and table eggs, excluding heat-treated 

products, from all U.S. states due to an ongoing outbreak of Highly Pathogenic Avian Influenza 

(HPAI). The publication also includes changes for other trade partners. A copy of the publication 

is attached to this report. 

 

 

 



 
  
  
  
 

 
 

 

Report Summary:  

A copy of Qatar’s publication can be found here: 

https://www.moph.gov.qa/english/derpartments/healthaffairs/foodsafety/portshealthnfoodcontrol/Pages/defa

ult.aspx 

Also, a copy is attached to this report.  

 

 

 

Attachments: 

Precautionary Requirements-Measures for Some Imported Foodstuffs Qatar Sep 2022.pdf 

https://www.moph.gov.qa/english/derpartments/healthaffairs/foodsafety/portshealthnfoodcontrol/Pages/default.aspx
https://www.moph.gov.qa/english/derpartments/healthaffairs/foodsafety/portshealthnfoodcontrol/Pages/default.aspx
https://gain.fas.usda.gov/Download.aspx?p=1827&q=617fbe9e-e055-4e22-8bf4-9b776dc671fc

